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MEMO 

One Team, One Mission, One Goal 

 

To: CCHL, EOJHL, NCJHL, District Chairs. 

CC: HEO Board of Directors, HEO Staff 

From: HEO 

Date:  December 17, 2024 

Re:  Ontario Hockey Federation – Player Movement Policy 
 

 

 
Today the Ontario Hockey Federation (OHF) posted a news bulletin pertaining to a new player movement policy 

within the OHF Membership and within their boundaries. 

 

The province of Ontario has three separate Hockey Canada member branches (Hockey Eastern Ontario (HEO), 

Ontario Hockey Federation (OHF), and Hockey Northwestern Ontario (HNO)). 

 

Hockey Eastern Ontario is not a member of the Ontario Hockey Federation, HEO operates at the same Hockey 

Canada Member level as the OHF and HNO. HEO, OHF, and HNO do work collaboratively on certain issues and 

have formulated joint policies that align with all 3 members and Hockey Canada’s Bylaws & regulations, this is 

not one of those policies. 

 

Decisions made solely by the OHF, and their member partners are decisions that effect their members only, and do 

not pertain to HEO members. 

 

HEO members are required to continue to follow Hockey Canada Regulation C and HEO Policy 6.47 pertaining to 

player Residential and Registration requirements. 

 

 


